
City of Garnett Planning Commission Meeting 
Minutes 

December 1st, 2020 
Introduction  

The meeting of the Garnett Planning Commission was called to order by vice Chairperson Burt Peterson 
at 6:04 p.m. December 1st, 2020. The following members were present: Commissioners Mike Norman, 
Paula Scott, Les Thomas, Burt Peterson, Skip Landis and Garrett Gross (Zoning Administrator). Absent 
was Chairperson Beth Mersman.  

 

Approval of Minutes: 

A motion was made to approve Minutes as written from the meeting on 12/1/20 by Mike Norman and 
seconded by Skip Landis. Motion passed unanimously. (5-0)  

 

Citizen to be Heard:  

None  

 

Old Business:  

None  

New Business:  

A.) Set meeting to vote on Rezoning Application that was submitted for Rt-1 Hwy 169 
B.) I will begin distributing utility and infrastructural maps to the members of this commission.   

Meeting Adjourned:  

Motion made by Mike Norman for meeting to be adjourned, motion Seconded by Skip Landis. The 
motion passed unanimously (5-0). Meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m.  


